
 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 

Friday 20th July 2022 
 

School Uniform for September 2022 

Children to wear: 

Dark, plain trainers  

Navy, black or grey jogging bottoms or skirt 

Yellow polo shirt 

Royal blue jumper or cardigan 

Children can wear clothing with or without a logo. They will 

not need an additional PE kit 

 

Outstanding Monies 

Please clear any money owing for Breakfast 

Club, After school Clubs, or lunch. Thank you 
 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
Coronation Crescent, Madeley, Telford, Shropshire, TF7 5EJ 
Telephone: 01952 388255  
Fax: 01952 388244 
E-mail: a3357@telford.gov.uk    
http://www.stmaryscatholicprimarytelford.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Samantha Griffiths 
Assistant Headteacher: Helen Lambie 

School Business Manager: Nicola Pryce 
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http://www.stmaryscatholicprimarytelford.co.uk/


  

 

  

 

  

Year 6 
Sleepover 2022 



  

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Food Bank Help  

 

These are the details of the closest food bank: 

Telford Food Bank 78-83 Severn Walk, Sutton HiIl, Telford 

 

Monday - Friday, 9am - 5pm 

http://telfordcrisissupport.org.uk/ tcsfoodbank@gmail.com 

01952 380 400/01952 567 174  
 

 

Parking 

Could we ask again that you 

consider where and how 

you park in September. A 

parent reported another 

incident of unacceptable 

parking of a silvery blue fiat 

in the mouth of the play 

park entrance. Also, if two cars are parked parallel to 

each other, please consider whether a fire engine or 

ambulance could reach school or one of the residents. 

Thank you for your anticipated support.  

 



 

School Return Date: 

Tuesday 6th September 

 

New School Opening 

Hours: 

 

Start at 8.45am  

(Doors will open at 
8.35am)  

Finish at 3.15pm 

 



Summer Activities

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 


